
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                  

 

24.02.2022 

 

Company Announcement 

 

Gujarat Fluorochemicals Limited is glad to announce fresh investments into expansion of PTFE & PVDF 

capacities in its integrated manufacturing facility at Dahej in India.  

 

The expansion plan will see additional emulsion PTFE capacity to be operational in 2023 and an 

approximate 10000 tons battery grade PVDF capacity during the next 2-3 years.  

 

These new investments would further support the growing demand for these fluoropolymers across 

regions and major industries globally. This is an important step for the company as we like to ensure 

keeping pace with the evolving needs of the market. Through this investment, Gujarat 

Fluorochemicals is focusing on servicing future requirements of PVDF & PTFE in EV battery and FCEV 

technologies for combating climate change.  

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank all our business partners for showing high 

confidence in our products & services and supporting us through these difficult times.  

 

Wishing good health to everyone. 

 

Kapil Malhotra  

Global Business Unit Head – Fluoropolymers  

Gujarat Fluorochemicals Limited 

 


